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FINANCE COMMITTEE REPORT 

November 7, 2023 
  
The Finance Committee of Wheeling City Council met on the above date at 5:00 p.m. Committee 
Members present: Chair Palmer, Vice Chair Thorngate, and Member Thalman. Others present: 
Mayor Elliott, Councilors Ketchum, Sklavounakis, Seidler City Manager Robert Herron, City 
Clerk Jessica Zalenski, and members of the public and press.  
 
Mr. Palmer called the meeting to order at 5:00pm the following was discussed:  
 
ARPA Funds Request: $100,000 LifeHub 
 
Mr. Palmer asked Melissa Adams and Tina Morris (Grant Writer for Life Hub) to speak on behalf 
of the Life Hub request. A discussion ensued regarding how the funding would be spent. Mr. 
Thalman asked for a specific breakdown of funding before council votes. Mr. Thorngate moved, 
seconded by Mr. Palmer to forward to council for Life Hub request for ARPA funding up to 
$100,000.00 with a discussion on specific funding to happen at next finance committee meeting. 
All in favor. Motion Carried   
 
There being no further business to come before the Committee, Mr. Thalman, seconded by Mr. 
Thorngate, moved to adjourn. Motion carried. Time: 5:20 p.m. 
 


